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1414 Degrees Limited (ASX: 14D) – Trading Halt 
Trading in the securities of 1414 Degrees Limited (‘14D’) will be halted at the request of 14D, pending the 
release of an announcement by 14D.  

Unless ASX decides otherwise, the securities will remain in trading halt until the earlier of:  

• the commencement of normal trading on Tuesday, 23 September 2025; or 

• the release of the announcement to the market. 

14D’s request for a trading halt is attached below for the information of the market. 
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ASX Compliance 
 



 

 

19 September 2025                                                  
ASX:14D   

 
Angel He 
Australian Stock Exchange 
20 Bridge Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 
 
By email: TradingHaltsSydney@asx.com.au 
 
Request for Trading Halt  

 
1414 Degrees Limited ('14D' or ‘the Company’) requests that a trading halt be granted by the ASX with respect 
to the Company’s securities quoted on the ASX immediately. 
 
The information required under Listing Rule 17.1 is set out below: 
 

1. The Company requests a trading halt pending a response to an ASX Price Query Letter received today, 
Friday 19 September 2025. 

2. The trading halt should remain in place until the earlier of: 
• The release of a response to ASX's Price Query Letter. 
• The commencement of normal trading on Monday, 22 September 2025. 

3. The Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted. 
4. There is no other information necessary to inform the market about the trading halt. 

 
Please contact me if you have any further questions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Katelyn Adams 
Company Secretary 
 
 

AUTHORISED BY: 

Dr Kevin Moriarty, Executive Chairman on behalf of the Board of Directors 
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